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CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, FRESNO
5200 North Barton, M/S ML 34
Fresno, California 93740-8014


Office of the Academic Senate
Ext. 8-2743	

February 25, 2021

Attending: 	V. Crisco (chair), A. Dinscore, L. Herrera, J. Levitt, L. Oka, M. Sosa (student representative)

Ex-Oficio:	J. Krichevsky 

Missing: 	J. Curry, A. Mine, B. Muscat

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM by chair Crisco on Zoom.

Agenda Approved, Minutes from 12/11/20 approved.  

Announcements
New Memo about the GWAR requirements: there will be discussions in the fall about how that requirement might be met in different ways across the CSU system

New Business
ASAM 161W
Justification: The committee asked the proposer to clarify that this is not a GE or A-2 course. We commended her for designing this course and we also asked her to clarify who the course was for. 
Syllabus: the syllabus met many of the requirements for W course already. We just wanted to see several parts of the syllabus clarified such as when students get teacher feedback, if the syllabus was about food or health (a previous syllabus we approved last year was about food), how assignments lead toward other assignments, which assignments were actually assigned (some discrepancies from the beginning of the syllabus to other parts). We also asked that the rubric be slightly changed to recategorize student success as a matter of meeting expectations. We also wanted to see student resource organized together and the syllabus updated with new language from the library. 

Old Business
Continuing Discussion about the GWAR revisions: the committee discussed some additional considerations when creating an upper division writing program: if we should have more than one option for meeting the requirement (some campuses have just one class in the discipline, others have two courses or students can test out of the requirement). If we do, how we might place students into the option best for them (should they take a placement test or should they use Directed Self Placement as in first-year writing). What kind of supplemental support we could design (writing center small groups, writing fellows, TAs in course), if that was necessary. We also discussed the kind of support faculty might need to be able to teach W courses, such as professional development in mechanics and the structure of language and support with giving feedback. 


MSC to adjourn at 10:00 AM

Next Meeting: February 26th at 9am
